
 

 

Newsletter 1 8th September 2022 

Dear Parents and Children, 
Welcome back to our existing children and parents and welcome to our new people. I hope you all 
enjoyed a good summer. 
 
It has been truly fabulous to be back in school today. We have 100% of children in and 100% of 
children happy in their school with their old and new friends. Every member of staff has told me how 
wonderful their new classes are and it has truly been a joy. Thank you all. 
 
School Term Dates, Holidays and INSET Days: 
 

AUTUMN TERM (70 
days) 

SUMMER TERM (66 
days) 

SPRING TERM (59 
days) 

5 INSET DAYS – 
SCHOOL CLOSED TO 
CHILDREN 

5 September - 16 
December 2022 

3 January - 31 March 
2023 

17 April - 25 July 2023 5 6 7th September; 
31st October 

(HALF TERM Holiday 
24-28 October 2022) 

(HALF TERM Holiday 
13-17 February 2023) 

(HALF TERM Holiday 29 
May - 2 June 2023) 

3rd January 

 
After School Clubs: Clubs for Autumn include a breakfast club from 8.00 (free of charge) and after 
school care until 6.00, which will be charged at £5 per hour – please book in with Rose Scrase ASAP 
for the week beginning 12th September. Children will be able to bring snacks and drinks to the after 
school club and healthy snacks, fruit and squash will also be available.  
We will not be running any other after school clubs until after the half term holiday to allow for this 
new system to bed in.  
 
London Trip: We have booked a trip to London for all children in Peswara class from Wednesday 17th 
to Friday 19th July. More details and payment plan will follow. 
 
Technical Issues: Over the summer holiday, we have all changed e-mail addresses (staff are 
below); changed website provider (our new site is not yet live, details will be provided ASAP) and also 
our in school electronic management system. Understandably, there have been a few glitches, so 
please bear with us – all communication for the next few days will be via phone, paper (hence this 
newsletter via paper – electronic version to resume next week), e-mail as below or in person. 
 
Staff E-Mail Addresses:  

Kynsa Nessa 
RSedgeman@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org SEarley@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org 

AEndicott@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org SCooper@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org 

Rose Scrase: pendeen@tpacademytrust.org TGrist@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org 

Chris Wilson: head@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org KOldfield@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org 

Teyr Peswara 
RCurnow@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org CSummerfield@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org 

SSmith@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org DOatham@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org 

MWard@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org BDuke@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org 

 AOver@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org 

 
It is a pleasure to work with your wonderful children. 
Chris Wilson 
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